
 

 

 

 

 

 

St Joey’s Weekly 
 Events 

 

Our aspiration is for students to demonstrate 

sustained growth in Numeracy and Literacy, 

engage positively in STEAM, and improved 

levels of collective wellbeing within our 

Catholic community. 

 
 

 

 
 

Monday 
24 February 

 

Assembly @ 1:40pm in the 
Josephite Performing Arts Centre  

 

Parent Information Session @ 

2:15pm – 2:30pm in the Library 

followed by the opportunity to walk 

through your child’s classroom 

between 2:30pm – 3:30pm 
 

P & F Meeting @ 6pm 
 

 

Tuesday 
25 February 

Breakfast Club 

 

All 2025 Sacraments Parent 

Meeting in the school Library     

@ 4:30pm 
 

 

Wednesday 
26 February 

 

Canteen open for lunch 

Volunteers – Rachel Holland, 

Brooke Martelli,  

Hannah Whitfield  
 

Year 6 Class Mass @ 2pm 

 

 

Thursday 
 27 February 

Breakfast Club 
 

UWA onsite for Years 4-6 

Children’s University 
 

Friday 
 28 February  

 

3YO Jumping Joeys @ 8:45am 
 

 

School Notices: Term 1 Planner   MCC Instrumental Music Application 

 Applying to the NDIS         Crazy Hair Day  Canteen Menu 

 

Sports Lessons: Previously, our Physical Education lessons have been held on a Friday for the 

whole school.  

This year it will be split between Wednesday mornings (for Years 3, 4 & 6) and 

Thursday mornings (for Pre Primary, Years 1 & 2).  

To make it easier for students and parents to remember when to wear the faction 

polo, ALL students are to wear their faction polo on Thursday.  
 

Reinforced Reading: As part of our literacy intervention at St Joseph's, we implement a program called 

MacqLit to support our students in Years 3-6 who require some additional 

assistance with their reading. One of the elements of MacqLit is called 

'Reinforced Reading' and it is an opportunity for volunteers to read one-on-one 

with students to help them develop their fluency and comprehension. I will be 

providing training to volunteers to ensure the time spent is effective and 

consistent.  

If you would like to be involved, please send me an email - 

caroline.leighton@cewa.edu.au. 
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                                             Telephone: (08) 9782 6500 
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https://www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au/files/uploads/news/newsItem-20241206093135.pdf
https://www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au/files/uploads/news/newsItem-20241119113939.pdf
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https://www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au/files/uploads/news/newsItem-20250221142801.pdf
https://www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au/filemanager_data/2024/Term%202%20-%202024%20canteen%20menu.pdf
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